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From: Martin Alletson <GeneralManager@driftwoodshores.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 1:20 PM 
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell <wendy.farleycampbell@ci.florence.or.us> 
Cc: 'Jesse Woolley'' <jwoolley@vikconstructioncompany.com> 
Subject: RE: PC 11/10 Hearing Tonight 

Good afternoon Wendy. 

We would like to request a continuance to the November meeting scheduled for 24th. As outlined in section 5 of this 
email, It will allow us more time to gather additional information. If you could kindly respond that you have received and 
excepted this request. 

Many thanks Martin 

Martin Alletson 
General Manager 
541-997-8263, ext. 444




